Have a voice in your Credit Union's future and be challenged by a rewarding service opportunity.

Become a Volunteer Board or Supervisory Committee Member

Chabot Federal Credit Union is governed by a Board of Directors, all of whom are member volunteers. Our current directors are Clyde Allen, Lester Bridge, Karla Conmy, MariAnn Fisher, Joe Valero, John Wagoner and Pamela Williams. The Board is elected by the membership to represent the members' interests and ensure the financial soundness of the credit union. They meet officially once a month more often if circumstances warrant and get together at least one weekend each year to discuss strategy and long term plans. The Board must report to the membership at the Annual Meeting held every year during the first quarter.

The specific responsibilities of the Board include: setting credit union policies; planning the forward direction of the credit union; selecting, hiring and overseeing the performance of the CEO; and appointing the members of the Supervisory Committee.

Members of the Supervisory Committee are appointed by the Board of Directors for one year terms. Like the Directors, Supervisory Committee members are volunteers. The Supervisory Committee is the Credit Union watchdog; they are responsible for ensuring members' funds are protected and the leadership is acting in the members' best interests. The Committee must be sure an audit is conducted at least annually. The current committee members are Billy Smith, Sharon Trethan and Vic Willits.

Some of the duties of the Supervisory Committee include: verifying membership and loan documentation, auditing accounting entries and ensuring compliance with various regulations and laws. While members are encouraged to direct inquiries about credit union policy, accounts and other business to the CEO or credit union staff, members may contact the Supervisory Committee directly.

If you would like more information about becoming a volunteer for either the Board of Directors or the Supervisory Committee or are interested in volunteering, please contact Chris Petro, CEO, at 925.828.1320 extension 108 or CPetro @ChabotFCU.com.